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The 2008-2009 peer mentors, pictured, will be in the ASC today through Thursday to answer questions about the peer mentor program.  If you would like more information on becoming a peer mentor for next year, please make sure you attend an information session in ASC A&B, today, noon-1 p.m.; Tuesday, Feb. 3, 3-4 p.m.; Wednesday, Feb. 4, 2-3 p.m.; or Thursday, Feb.5, 6:30-7:30 p.m.  For more information, please contact the Office of First Year and Campus Programs in the ASC, at 830-372-6404, or by e-mail to mpitts@tlu.edu.
News
Provost candidate – Today Dr. John A. Mosbo, the last of the three Provost candidates will be visiting TLU. Faculty, students and staff have opportunities to meet him and to show all the reasons that TLU is a wonderful place. The open forums are the same time and place as for the previous two candidates. To read the candidates’ resumes, click here.

http://tlu.tlu.edu/provost_vitae.

Athletics

Men’s basketball – The Bulldogs won for the second time in three days by defeating the Howard Payne Yellow Jackets 85-77 on Saturday in TLU’s Memorial Gymnasium.

Senior guard Nate Walton, sophomore guard Jonathan Hutton, and sophomore wing Brad Howard each scored 18 for the Bulldogs.

TLU made 50.9 percent of its shots for the game. TLU shot over 53 percent in the second half. The shooting percentage from the field off-set a 12-for-23 performance from the free throw line in the second half.

Women’s basketball – Defending national champion Howard Payne erased a 12-point halftime deficit and edged TLU 62-58 Saturday in Seguin.  

The Bulldogs received 12 points from freshmen Tamisha Timpson and Pearl Kafoa. Kafoa hit four three-pointers in the first half as the Bulldogs’ led by as many as 14 in the opening 20 minutes.

TLU first-year post Rebecca Valdez had 10 points, five rebounds and three blocks. Courtney Haskell recorded eight points, five rebounds and two blocks.

The Bulldogs, under first-year head coach Roxanne Long, have won six times this season, equaling the number of wins by the program in the previous three seasons combined.

Miscellaneous

Volunteer opportunity – The County Line Volunteer Fire Department is asking for computer assistance at their firehouse.  They have installed a new program for creating badges but need help to get it to work. The badges are required to assist at an emergency scene. Their need is immediate (by Feb. 3).  If you would like to volunteer please contact Barbara at the firehouse, 830-379-9000 or 830-660-0189.

